
MEMORANDUM  

To: City Council  

Department: Public Works  

Date: June 12, 2025 

Subject: Monthly meter replacement report  

 

 

BACKGROUND  

The La Vernia Public Works Department is actively engaged in the city-wide meter replacement 

project. To date, 344 meters have been successfully installed out of a total of 847 accounts. The 

initial priority remains the replacement of broken or zero-consumption meters. These are 

identified and assigned as work orders in the Sentryx system, enabling Public Works to target the 

necessary replacements efficiently. Currently, there are 5 open work orders, with 13 broken or 

zero-read meters. 

  

SETBACKS 

Public works has temporarily paused putting in meters at the moment until we hear the results 

from Mueller on what's going on; we returned 100 meters to them. 

 


